
MORMUGAO PORT TRUST 
MARINE DEPARTMENT 

 

Ref. No: DC/S(21)/2017/02                      Date: 22nd February, 2017. 

HARBOUR NOTICE NO.02   (TEMP) 2017 

 

 Ref.:  Notice to  Mariners(Inland  Waters of Goa) Zuari River 
                       under reference CP/HSO/262/483 dated 21/02/2017. 
 

It is hereby notified that  due to the recent collapse of the middle section of the Old Borim Bridge 
span, the locality within and around the Old Borim Bridge alignment have become the 
underwater navigational hazard/obstruction. 

The site inspection conducted by Captain of Ports Department have confirmed that the least 
depth within the above said locality have reduced to 2.5 metres, below the Chart Datum. 

Therefore, all Owners/Masters of the barges, passengers launches, ferry boats, tindels of 
fishing trawlers and operators of the mechanized and non-mechanized crafts, including the 
tourist boats, cruise boats,  etc. plying in river Mandovi in the said area are hereby WARNED  to 
navigate/transit at the said locality during High Water period only.   

Violations of the above  shall be viewed seriously. 

 

               Dy. Conservator (i/c) 

To, 

 Barge Owners Association/ Fishing Launch Owners Association/ 
 Passenger Launch Owners Association/All concerned. 
 
 c.c.: Chairman’s table/ Dy. Chairman’s table 
 c.c.: Advisor (P.O.I.D.) 

       c.c.: Signal Station 
       c.c.: CO(SS) 
 

 


